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Our Script our character 

Dear Parent,                                        

Handwriting is the true reflection of one’s character. With the aim 
of inculcating the art of good handwriting in our Li’l princesses, QVS 
is organizing an English Calligraphy Competition on Wednesday, 8th   
November 2023 for the students of Pre-School and Pre-Primary. 
Pre-School princesses will write letters (done so far) for the 
competition and Pre-Primary princesses will write sentences. The 
sheet will be provided from school wherein the child needs to copy 
the letters or sentences (given in the sheet) in their best 
handwriting. 

Looking forward to your co-operation. 

 

 

INCHARGE                                                                                 PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


